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ESTIMATE OF FISCAL IMPACT – STATE AGENCIES * 

FY 2009-10 FY 2010-11  
EXPENDITURES REVENUE EXPENDITURES REVENUE 

GENERAL FUNDS     

CASH FUNDS     

FEDERAL FUNDS     

OTHER FUNDS     

TOTAL FUNDS     
 

*Does not include any impact on political subdivisions. See narrative for political subdivision estimates. 
 
LB 175 changes provisions relating to payments for lost license plates for vehicles reported as stolen.  The bill provides that a fee for a 
set of new license plates will not be assessed if a vehicle or trailer was reported stolen under section 60-178.  Refunds of licensing fees 
for stolen vehicles shall not be reduced for a lost plate charge.  Credits of licensing fees paid on stolen vehicles may be reduced for a 
lost plate charge but applicants shall not be required to pay the plate fee for new plates.  
 
The bill may have a minimal fiscal impact in terms of decreased revenue for the Highway Trust Fund due to the elimination of plate fees 
in instances where vehicles or trailers have been stolen. 
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COMMENTS 
 
NEBRASKA DEPARTMENT OF MOTOR VEHICLES:  Concur. 
 
 


